
Hong Kong Flower Show 2022 cancelled

     In view of the latest epidemic developments, the Leisure and Cultural
Services Department (LCSD) announced today (February 8) that the Hong Kong
Flower Show 2022, originally scheduled to be held from March 11 to 20 at
Victoria Park, has been cancelled in order to reduce social contacts and the
risk of spreading COVID-19 in the community.
 
     A spokesman for the LCSD said, "The department will closely monitor the
epidemic situation and consider displaying the flowers in different modes
when appropriate."
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